
 

NOTICE OF A MEETING IN 

PLETTENBERG BAY 
ON PROPOSED SURVEY ACTIVITIES IN BLOCK 9 AND 

BLOCK 11B/12B, SOUTH COAST, SOUTH AFRICA 
 

Main Street 1549 (Pty) Ltd (Main Street), as the new operator of Block 

11B/12B following the withdrawal of the other partners, proposes to carry 

out further survey work as part of the application for a Production Right. 

This is to inform the design and layout of subsea production facilities and 

associated infrastructure of any future development. A Public Open Day 

for the Environmental and Social Impact Assessment (ESIA) on the 

proposed Main Street Survey Activities will be held in Plettenberg Bay.  
 

Date:     Thursday 13 March 2025 

Time:     15:00 (3pm) to 19:00 (7pm)  

Venue: New Horizons Community Hall, 
Stinkwood Road, New Horizons 

 

You can come at any time that is convenient for you. 
 

At the Public Open Day you will be able to look at maps, posters and a 

video about the project and talk to members of the ESIA team and Main 

Street to ask questions about the project.   

People can arrive at any time between 15:00 and 19:00 and stay for as 

long as they want. You should not need more than one to two hours to 

look at all the information and ask your questions.  
 

If you have any questions, please contact SLR via WhatsApp on 

071 586 5881 

 

 

 


